
Hopefully I will know more tomorrow .

Michael J . Fisher,
City Administrator
City of Peculiar

-----Original Message-----
From : Hedrick, Terry Imailto :Terry.Hedrick@aquila .com)
Sent : Thursday, August 05, 2004 10 :39 AM
To : Michael Fisher
Cc : Keefe, Glenn; Dawson, Mark
Subject : Site Follow-up

Follow-up on the Peculiar Site :
*

	

My conversation with Steve Sparling was very clear that he would
not sell the property .
*

	

To stay on this aggressive schedule, an alternate property needs
to be identified asap .
a)

	

Jay Wilson to the South
b) Effren Brothers to the North
c) To the East adjacent to 71 Hwy
*

	

Would prefer to stay in the city or in a spot where the City can

process .

I will visit with Mark today and give you a call later to discuss .

I talked to Chris about a couple of potential sites . I have a meeting Friday am with Jay
Wilson and a call into to George Bremer . Someone else is checking on the two 20 acre
parcels on the southwest corner of Harper and 227th Street .

Exhibit No. 5U
Case No(s)YLL-0( - h-r)Z~
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Dawson, Mark F1 3

From : Michael Fisher [mfisher@cityofpeculiar .corn] MAY 1 1 2006Sent: Thursday, August 05, 2004 3:46 PM
To: Hedrick, Terry
Cc: Keefe, Glenn; Dawson, Mark Mis-souri Public
Subject : RE: Site Follow-up SG'rv[e,6 Ugf"triiis;5inn

Annex in a timely manner .
* Bottom Line : We need to identify some property quickly that
will not have impact to the surrounding area .
* Aquila is in the final stages of the Camp Branch decision making


